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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome to our Week 9 newsletter. Our teachers and students are busy preparing for 
the end of year celebrations.  As our school continues to grow and prepare for our new 
building work which will start next year, we are changing some of the locations for 
particular stages.  Students will be advised of their new classes on the first day back at 
school.   These classes will be temporary numbers while we confirm our student 
numbers with the department.  We will do our best to make minimal changes. 
 
I would like to congratulate all of our Year 5 aspiring leaders for their mature attitude 
and delivery of leadership speeches for the positions of School Captains, Vice Captains 
and House Captains.  You have certainly impressed all of the staff and students and this 
made the election process extremely difficult.  Congratulations to the 2018 School 
Captains, Vice Captains and House Captains who will be announced formally on our 
School Presentation day which will be on next Monday 11th December, 2017.  Our Sport 
Presentation day will follow on Tuesday 12th December. 
 
Over the final two weeks of school we still have much to do.  We have Year 6 Farewell 
which is sure to be a fantastic night of celebration of the last 7 years of schooling for our 
outgoing Year 6 students.  All stages have organised fun filled end of year fun days and I 
know that students and teachers are looking forward to these days.  Please remember 
to check our Skoolbag app and face book page for reminders about these days.   
 
School reports will be going home next week and our final day of school for all students 
is Friday 15TH December 2017. 
 
Have a great week and don’t forget to ask your child what they are learning at school. 
 
 

Liz Van Der Meulen  
Principal 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 
6/12/2017 
K-2 Movie Day 
 
6/12/2017 
Year 6 Farewell 
 
11/12/2017 
Presentation Day 
 
12/12/2017 
Sport Presentation Day 
 
13/12/2017 
Year 5 & 6 Reward/Fun 
Day 
 
14/12/2017 
P&C Christmas raffle 
drawn 
 
15/12/2017 
Last day of Term 4 
 
 

2018 DATES TO 
REMEMBER 

 
29/1/2018 
Staff return 
 
30/1/2018 
Students Year 1 to 6 
return 
 
5/2/2018 
Kindergarten students 
commence 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A picture says a thousand words…… 
 
 

2017 Dates to 
remember  
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Year 6 End of Year Excursion 
 

Students in Year 6 are invited to  
attend a Sport & Recreation day. 
 

When: Wednesday 13th December 
Where: Nepean Sport & Recreation 
Centre 
Transport: Bus 
Cost: $45 
Time: 7:30 am sharp departure 
Return: 6:00 pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sporting Schools 

This is the last week for the Tuesday 
& Thursdays Sporting Schools 
program.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Toddler Reading Group 

The Toddler Reading group has 
finished for the year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Homework Club 

The Monday Homework Club has 
finished for this year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Opal – School Travel Card 
Just a reminder, students who are 
changing schools, their home 
address or moving from year 2 to 3 
will need to reapply. 

The application can be found at: 
www.transportnsw.info/school-
students  
  

or call 131 500 

School Information 
 

Office News 
If your child is not returning to 
Prestons Public School in 2018 it is 
requested that you notify the office in 
writing advising which school your 
child will be transferring to.   

If your child will be late starting back 
to school for 2018 due to an extended 
holiday, please notify the office in 
writing with the expected return date. 
 
 
 

K-2 Movie Day 
Students in Kinder to Year 2 will be 
attending an excursion to Dumaresq 
St Cinemas to view the movie 
Paddington 2.  
 

When: Wednesday 6th December 
Where: Dumaresq St Cinemas, 
Campbelltown. 
Transport: Bus 
Cost: $17 
 
 

Year 6 Farewell & Graduation 
Year 6 student’s Farewell & 
Graduation night details are as 
follows: 
 

When: Wednesday 6th December 
 

Venue: Liverpool Catholic Club 
 

Cost: $30 
 

Arrival Time: 5:45 pm 
Finish Time: 9:00 pm 
 
 
 
 

Year 5 Fun Day 
 

Students in Year 5 are invited to  
attend an excursion to Bowlarama at 
Wetherill Park. 
 

When: Wednesday 13th December 
Where: Bowlarama Wetherill Park 
Transport: Bus 
Cost: $28 

 
 

Student of the Week 
Award Recipients 

KA   -  Dario & Maan   
KH   -  Peter & Sienna 
KM   -  Adele & Vaughn 
KS   -  Navaneet & Ava 
K/1B -  Jesminey & Keziah 
1C  -   Huzaifa & Alyce 
1H  -  Tayla & Nora 
1P   -  Samuel & Jamie 
1/2V  -  Annabelle & Isaac 
2B   -    Julien & Ahmed 
2I  -  Si Tong & Khloe 
2W  -  Jessica 
 

 

P&C Christmas Raffle 
Students have been issued with raffle 
tickets for the P&C Christmas Raffle. 
Tickets are $1 each ($10 for whole 
book). 

The raffle will be drawn at assembly 
Thursday morning 14/12/17. 

Tickets and money must be returned 
to the office BEFORE Thursday’s 
assembly.   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

               

Uniform  
                  Sales 
Liverpool Uniform Shop 
will be at Prestons PS for 
uniform sales on 
Tuesday 12th Dec from 
10.45am till 12.30pm. 
(Week 10–after the Sports 
Presentation) 
 
*Students going into Year 5, 
2018 are reminded that they 

will change to the white 
senior polo shirt.* 

http://www.transportnsw.info/school-students
http://www.transportnsw.info/school-students


 

 

Tuesday 5th December, 2017                                                     Term 4 – Week 9 
    

 

3 

 

         Prestons PS uniforms are available from 
              Liverpool Uniforms & Embroidery 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
.  

Hope to see you all there! 

SPORTS 
PRESENTATION 

DAY 2017  

(Years 3-6) 

The Annual Sports Presentation will be 
held at Prestons Public School on Tuesday 
12th December (Week 10). The ceremony 
will commence at 9:30am in the Hall.  

Come and celebrate the sporting 
      

PRESENTATION 
DAY 2017 

The 2017 School Presentation Day will be 
held on Monday 11th December (Week 10) 
in the School Hall. 

Come and join us to celebrate the students’ 
academic and creative achievements.       

Years 3-6 – 9.15am till 10.30am 

Kinder – Yr 2 – 10.45am till 11.45am  
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Book Parade 
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